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April 17, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Administrator 
 
Re: Docket No. 23-035-10 – PacifiCorp’s 2023 Integrated Resource Plan 
 
On April 3, 2023, PacifiCorp (“the Company”) filed its preliminary 2023 Integrated 
Resource Plan (“2023 IRP”) with the Public Service Commission on an informational basis.  
In the cover letter that accompanied the 2023 IRP the Company indicated that the non-
confidential supporting information for the analyses included in the 2023 IRP would be 
provided within two weeks of filing.   
 
Accordingly, the Company provides the supporting materials and additional information for 
the analyses included in the 2023 IRP. Due to the volume and size of the supporting files, 
the Company uploaded this information to the Commission’s SFTP site. The Company 
notes that all files uploaded to the SFTP site on the above referenced date contain 
information that can be made available to the public. Confidential supporting information 
will be available on or around May 1, 2023, and will be filed with the Commission at that 
time.  
 
The files are also published on the Company’s website for the 2023 IRP at the following 
link: www.pacificorp.com/irp.   
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Jana Saba, Manager, State Regulatory Affairs, at (801) 
220-2823. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joelle Steward 
Senior Vice President, Regulation and Customer/Community Solutions 
 
Enclosures 


